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Ths has reference to the notifications no. SVC/UGC-NAACI2022-24, dated 5th July, 2022, notifying the 

reconstitution of IQAC of the College we.f. 1st July, 2022 for a period of two years & pursuant modified 

notfhcatons dated 21 09.2022, 0307.2023.01.09.2023 and 03.10.2023 on the above subject. 
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Consequent upon the completion of the tenureleave/retirement/replacement/appointment of the members, 

the revised 1QAC will be as follows for the residual period upto 30th June, 2024: 
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SRI VENKATESWARA COLLEGE: DHAULA KUAN: NEW DELHÊ - 110 021 
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Copy to: 

$V College, New Delhi - Intenal Quality Assurance Cell (QAC) � Reconstitution of IOAC for the 

penod 2022-24 - revised -reg 

Prof Vajala Ravi, Principal 
Prof. Swarn Singh 

Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) 

Prof Vartika Mathur 
Prof S. Seenivasan 
Dr Nandita Narayanasamy 
Prof. Veena Budhraja 
Prof. Sharda Pasricha 
Dr. Shruti Mathur 
Dr. Deepti Jain 
Dr. Nimisha Sinha 

Prof. P. Venkatesu 
Dept. of Chemistry, DU 

Prof. R.K. Budhraja 
Mr. Sandeep Malhotra 
Grid Controller of India Limited 

Prof. K. Chandramani Singh, Vice Principal 
Dr. S. Krishna Kumar 
Prof. Sanjay Kapoor 

Prof. C.S. Lalitha 

REVISED NOTIFICATION 

Dept. of Plant Molecular Biology, UDSC 

Dept. of Mathematics, UDSC 

Mr. Arth Ohlan 

B Sc. (H) Zoology 2nd year 
Ms.V. Amruta Varshini 

BA(H) Hindi 3rd year 

Chairperson (Head of the Institution) 

Coordinator 
Member 
Member 
Member 
Member 
Member 
Member 
Member 
Member 
Member (Management) 

Administration 

} 

Bursar 

Dated 22.03.2024 

Employer's Nominee 
IndustrialisUEmployer/Stakeholders 

} Teacher Representatives 

Alumni 

Member (Local Society/Stakeholder/Parent) 

Student Representative 

Student Representative 

IQAC FilelPrincipal's Office/Staff Notice Board/WebsiteMaster File 

PRINGIRAti 
Principal 
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